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Colorado Springs, CO 80909 
 

 
Dear Woodbridge Residents, 
 
 
Thank you for your patience through the course of the hail restoration process. 
 
Currently, the cost of damages caused by the August 6th hailstorm are being assessed and 
totaled under the process of appraisal.The goal of appraisal is to ensure that the claim allows 
your community to be restored to the state it was in prior to the storm. During this time it is 
important that no further repairs are done to your homes so that they can be included in the 
appraisal estimate. This process is estimated to take between four to six weeks. 
 
Please direct all communication regarding work to be done through your Property Manager or 
Premier. This will allow for a clear line of communication regarding what is and what is not 
covered under the claim. For those of you who have already paid for work to be done to your 
homes, please make sure you have sent that documentation to Steve Kouri so that you may be 
reimbursed if that work was included in the claim. 
 
 If you would like to contact Premier, the Project Support Manager's information is listed below. 
 
Once again, thank you for cooperation through this process. We’re looking forward to restoring 
your community as soon as possible. 
 
 
 
 
Ryan Reilly 
Project Support Manager 
Phone: 719-761-9312 
Email:​ ​rreilly@premier-roofing.com 


